Public Notice

Legal Notice No. 37601

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that due to the Novel Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19)
and Federal, State, and Palm Beach County’s Declarations of State of Emergency,
the City of Lake Worth Beach will conduct Historic Resources Preservation Board
(HRPB) meetings via Communication Media Technology (“CMT") withan in-person
quorum of the HRPB. The meeting will be conducted on Wednesday, November
18, 2020, at 6:00 P-I. or 8s soon thereafter ag possible.

Development Regulations, The subject property is located inthe Single-Fumily Resi-
dential (SF-R) Zoning District and is located within the Old Lucerne Local Historic
District. PCN#: 38-43-44-21-15-430-0010,

Public comment will be accommodated prior to and dun'ﬂ£ the meeting through
the virtual meetings wehpage. If you are unable to access the webpage during the
meeting, please leave a message at 561-586-1687 to be read into the record by a
staff by . Written resp or -fﬂcanbesenttotheHRPBatIQOOan
Avenue N, Lake Worth Beach, FL, 33461 and must arrive before the hearing dat +9
be included in the formal record.

Affected parties, as defined in section 23.1-12 of the Lake Worth Beach Code of Or-
dinances, who are interested in participation must notify the City of their status at

applicant or aﬂ‘et’:ted party is unable to be represented at the hearing. For additional
information, pleage contact City Staff at 561-588-1687.

Publish: The Lake Worth Herald
Nolvember 5, 2020
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